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To:  Pastor, Principals, Director/Coordinator of Religious Education, Parish Vocation Committees, 
 Youth Ministers, Bulletin Editor 

 From:  Fr. Mémo Hernández   Sr. Maria Campos, RSM  
 Director of Vocations  Seminarian Formation Coordinator 
  
Date:  January 26, 2024 
 

 Subject: Deus Vocat Retreat for Girls/Bulletin Ad Request  
 

The Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations is accepting registrations for the Deus Vocat Retreat for girls 
ages 13 to 17 at Trinity Pines Catholic Retreat Center in Colfax. The retreat is scheduled from Friday to 
Sunday, April 26th to 28th, 2024. Registration will not be accepted after April 22nd.  
 
We would appreciate your support in sharing this information with the families of your parish and/or 
school who have daughters in grades 8th to 12th grade in your religious education program.  We are 
including a flyer with this information and will be mailing these along with the posters. Please post these 
in a visible place, include the information on your website, if at a parish, include on our MyParishApp, and 
at the school, share it with parents that have daughters in these grade levels.  
 
The following is the suggested ad for your bulletin:  
 

  Deus Vocat Retreat (God is Calling): The Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations invites girls ages  
 13 to 17 to our Deus Vocat weekend retreat at Trinity Pines Catholic Center in Colfax. Date: April 26-28, 
 2024. You may register your daughter at www.scd.org/DeusVocat. Cost: $95 (after April 19th, 
 registration will go up to $100). No registrations will be accepted after April 22nd. Space is limited.  If 
 you have any questions, please contact our office at (916) 733-0258 or by email to msmith@scd.org.  
 

 
 El siguiente texto es una sugerencia para su boletín dominical: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for supporting the promotion of vocations! 

 

DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO 

2110 Broadway  •  Sacramento, California  95818-2541  •  916/733-0258 •  916/733-0195 

Retiro de Deus Vocat (Dios Llamando): La Oficina de Vocaciones Sacerdotales y Religiosas invita a 
jovencitas de edades de 13 a 17 años a nuestro retiro de fin de semana de Deus Vocat en el Centro de 
Retiros Católico de Trinity Pines en Colfax.  Fecha: 26-28 de abril 2024.  Puede inscribir a su hija en 
www.scd.org/deusvocat. Costo: $95 (después del 19 de abril, el costo de la inscripción aumentará a $100).  
No se aceptarán inscripciones después del 19 de abril. Cupo limitado.  Si tiene alguna pregunta, favor de 
contactarnos a la oficina al (916) 733-0258 o por email a msmith@scd.org.  
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